

Mill Lane Batley West Yorkshire WF17 6EG

Phone: 01924 477544 Text: 07864 116308 E-mail: office.milllane@kirkleeseducation.uk Website: www.mill-lane.org.uk

Headteacher: Christine Barlow

1 March 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

On Friday 23 March your child will be running 2 kilometres in Crow Nest Park Dewsbury as part of the Sport Relief events we will be having in school.

We will be travelling to and from the park by coach and plan to start running at approximately 1.15pm. If you would like to come and cheer us on we would be delighted to see you - you could even join in! We will be back at school before 3.30pm but you will be able to collect from Crow Nest Park if you have been watching.

Your child will need trainers and a PE kit to run in and all children will take part - we will walk when we need to.

If your child goes home for lunch they will need to bring a packed lunch that day, stay for a 'Fantastic Friday' school dinner or be back by 12.40 at the very latest.

Many thanks and we look forward to running with you.

Yours sincerely

Miss A Massarella

Assistant Headteacher			
%			
My child	_ in class	wishes to	stay for a school dinner on
Friday 23 March 2018. I will pay the £2.12 via Parent Pay.			
I will collect my child from Crow Nest	Park		
I will collect my child from school			
- 1.	,		
Print name:	(p	arent)	
Signed:	(p	arent)	Date:

Learning through hard work, friendship and fun.





